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Sacramental Programme


Father Tony is inviting children in school to start the Sacramental Programme where the children will make their First Holy Communion.  Letters will be coming home today for the children who are invited to take part. 


Parliament Week


We are holding a special Parliament week in school next week from the 4th of November until the 11th. The children will be debating, discussing, voting and campaigning for different things in school. We have also invited the representatives of the main parties for the Ribble Valley into school on Friday 8th November for a question and answer session which the children are going to organise. This will be held at 2pm in the school hall if you would like to join us. Unfortunately, Nigel Evans of the Conservative party cannot make this date as he is in the real Parliament, but he will be coming into school on the following Monday to talk to the children.   


Parents Evening


We will be holding a parents evening in school on the 26th November from 3.30 pm until 6pm to discuss your child’s progress and next steps. Mrs Cookson will have a time allocation sheet in the office if you can please contact her to arrange a time to see your child’s class teacher/s.


Congratulations


We would like to extend our congratulations to Miss Taylor and Mr Jardine who became engaged over the half term holidays. May we wish them all the very best for the future as they embark on this very exciting journey.  


Dates for your diary……..


5th Dec – last after-school club


11th Dec- panto at King Georges Hall, Blackburn


13th Dec – xmas jumper day


17th Dec – nativity 2pm and 6pm


18th Dec – xmas dinner / party


19th Dec – end of term carol concert 1.30pm








  





Welcome Back To School


We hope you all had a peaceful and restful half term holiday. It was lovely to see all the children arrive bright and breezy this morning and ready to start this new half term. It’s going to be a busy one – when isn’t it? Keep an eye on our website for events and things that are happening over the next few weeks. After-school clubs start today and run for six weeks. 


ALDI Stickers


Thank you for all your help and support with our Aldi Sticker chart. We have now manged to fill the whole thing so fingers crossed – wouldn’t it be fantastic if we could £20000 for school. Say a little prayer and who knows!!  


Environmental Project


Elicia, our Environmental Ambassador and Joni are taking part in a project with the local cluster of schools. They are collecting tree seeds and then will be potting them with a view to planting them in the future to develop a wood. Any seeds that you could collect and send in would be gratefully accepted. The seed sorting / planting will be in school on Wednesday 30th October from 2pm onwards and we would welcome any help that you can offer be it bringing seeds, donating compost and pots or helping us to sow them. Also, if any parents have any spare land that could be developed long term into a wood that the children can visit / look after in the future, we would love to hear from you. 


Blackpool Tower


As part of their history and geography topic, Miss Cookson will be taking years 4/5/6 to Blackpool tower next Wednesday, 6th November. They will need a packed lunch please.


Remembrance Sunday 


We will be asking the children if they would like to represent school in the Remembrance Sunday parade in Chipping on Sunday, 10th Nov.  
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